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From: Angus Nardi   
Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2020 3:36 PM 
To: Bell, Simon <simon.bell@accc.gov.au>; Kirby Rogers  
Cc: Black, Susie <Susie.Black@accc.gov.au>; Staltari, Danielle <Danielle.Staltari@accc.gov.au>; Reed, Alex 
<alex.reed@accc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: SCCA Application for Authorisation - Casual Mall Licensing Code [SEC=UNOFFICIAL] 
 
Hi Simon, in response: 

1. Yes, and thanks and noted re the PDF version 

2. I confirm that the track changes I sent through are all the changes to the current authorised version of the 
Code. 

3. Yes, we request interim authorisation for the current authorised version (noting that the expanded CAC is in 
operation, which we’re seeking to formalise in the updated Code as per track changes). 

Please let me know if you need anything else.  Best, Angus 
 
 
Angus Nardi 
Executive Director 
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EXECUTIVE ASSISTANT 
Kirby Rogers 
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Level 31, International Towers, Tower 2  
200 Barangaroo Avenue, Sydney, NSW, 2000 
 
 
 

From: Bell, Simon <simon.bell@accc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 22 September 2020 3:26 PM 
To: Angus Nardi ; Kirby Rogers  
Cc: Black, Susie <Susie.Black@accc.gov.au>; Staltari, Danielle <Danielle.Staltari@accc.gov.au>; Reed, Alex 
<alex.reed@accc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: SCCA Application for Authorisation - Casual Mall Licensing Code [SEC=UNOFFICIAL] 
 
Hi Angus, 
 
A couple of questions: 
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1. Do you consent to us publishing the marked up version of the Code on the public register? 
We would pdf the version you provided, preserving the track changes.  

 
2. Please confirm that the track changes copy of the Code provided via email on 15 September 
2020 includes all changes to the Code since the ACCC granted authorisation on 20 December 
2017. 

 
3. Could you please confirm my understanding that the version of the Code for which you’ve 
requested the ACCC grant interim authorisation for in your application of 11 September 2020, is the 
version of the Code that the ACCC granted authorisation to SCCA for on 20 December 2017?  

 
Grateful for a response to Question 1 ASAP as we want to commence consultation tomorrow. 
 
Thanks you and regards 
 
Simon 
 

Simon Bell 

Assistant Director | Adjudication Branch | Merger and Authorisation Review Division 

Australian Competition & Consumer Commission 
Level 2 | 23 Marcus Clarke Street | Canberra ACT 2601 
T: + 61 2 6243 1232  

www.accc.gov.au 

The ACCC acknowledges the traditional owners and custodians of Country throughout 
Australia and recognises their continuing connection to the land, sea and community. We pay 
our respects to them and their cultures; and to their Elders past, present and future. 
 




